
Grab your bike or walking shoes 
and be among the first to try the 
stunning new 5km St Leonards 
and Port Chalmers harbour side 
shared path. It is time to enjoy 
this safe, uninterrupted world 
class walking and cycling route 
between Dunedin and  
Port Chalmers.  

Make sure you are at the  
new path opening on  
Saturday 26 August 2023.  
Be at the car parking area 
adjacent to the main road 
entrance into Sawyers Bay by 
12:15pm for a 12:30pm start.
Note: No on-site public  
parking is available.  

St Leonards to Port Chalmers 
shared path opening 
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